
 

 

April 25, 2017 

The Kansai Electric Power Co., Inc.  

 

 

Regarding report to Fukui Prefecture and others on safety improvement measures 

and other matters to resume operations at Units 3 and 4 of Takahama Nuclear 

Power Station 

 

 

The Kansai Electric Power Co., Inc. (Code: 9503) 

6-16 Nakanoshima 3-chome, Kita-ku, Osaka  

(URL http://www.kepco.co.jp) 

Company Representative: Shigeki Iwane, President and Director 

Contact: Yoshikazu Matsuda, General Manager, Office of Accounting and Finance 

Tel: +81-6-6441-8821 

 

 

Kepco has reported on its safety improvement measures and other matters to resume operations at 

Units 3 and 4 to Fukui Prefecture and Takahama Town, and resumes operations at the said units 

today. 

 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation again to those in power station located areas and 

everyone who gave us great support. 

 

As we resume operations at our Takahama Units 3 and 4, every single employee of Kepco and its 

business partners will brace up once again, be strongly resolved and prepared to further improve 

safety incessantly as there will be no end to ensuring nuclear safety, and work carefully with a sense 

of tension while at the same time by giving top priority to safety. 

 


